
The Department assures full compliance 
with Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 
1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 
1987 and related statutes and regulations 
in all programs and activities.  

Any person who believes they have been 
subjected to unlawful discriminatory 
practices under Title VI has the right 
to � le a formal complaint. Any such 
complaint must be � led in writing or in 
person with the Texas Department of 
Transportation, Civil Rights Division within 
180 days following the date of the alleged 
discriminatory action.

Contact Us:

Civil Rights Division
125 East 11th Street
Austin, Texas 78701-2483

(512) 416-4700 
CivilRights@TxDOT.gov

It is our policy to ensure that no 
person in the United States of 
America shall on the grounds of 
race, color, national origin, sex, 
age or disability be excluded from 
the participation in, be denied 
the benefits of, or otherwise be 
subjected to discrimination under 
any of our programs and activities. www.txdot.gov

Protecting 
your civil rights 
is good business

Title VI


